Bovingdon Primary Academy, High Street, Bovingdon, Herts. HP3



17th November 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are very excited to announce that we have invited The Magical Story Elves to visit us in December to perform a pantomime of 'Little Red Riding Hood'. They will be doing two performances during the morning of Thursday 7th December to ensure all children get the opportunity to enjoy the show.

Their pantomimes use specially written scripts and songs and focus on storytelling with charm - and lots of joining in! The children will join Red as she travels through the enchanted forest to deliver medicine to poor sick Granny Hood. Watch out Red!!! She is being hunted by the evil Queen of the Forest.....THE BIG BAD WOLF. We will join Red, Dame Mother Hood, and Red's best friend Woody as they take us on this classic, fun, interactive, pantomime adventure full of music, audience interaction, sing-a-longs and laughter.

We think this is a wonderful opportunity to celebrate storytelling during the festive period. We are asking for a contribution of £2.00 towards this event. Please make payment on Arbor.

Thank you in advance for your support - we look forward to a fantastic show!

Mrs Breslin

Principal

